£632,000 public realm improvement
works to boost Ballymena town centre

A significant improvement scheme for Greenvale Street, one of the best known
streets in Ballymena town centre, will begin at the end of July.

Two convicted at Coleraine
Magistrates’ Court of benefit fraud

Two men were convicted at Coleraine Magistrates’ Court today for claiming
benefits they were not entitled to.

DAERA seeks views on potential options
for BPS entitlement unit values post
2019

The Department of Agriculture, Environment and Rural Affairs (DAERA) is
seeking the views of stakeholders on potential options for Basic Payment
Scheme (BPS) entitlement unit values post 2019.

The Travel Survey for Northern Ireland
headline report 2016-2018 has been
published today

The Travel Survey for Northern Ireland (TSNI) headline report, containing
statistics for 2016-2018, is now available.
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NI's Chief Vet urges vigilance for
signs of Bluetongue

Northern Ireland’s Chief Veterinary Officer Dr. Robert J Huey is urging local
herd and flock keepers to remain vigilant for signs of Bluetongue and to
follow the guidance to prevent its spread.
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